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Shedden Sanitary Sewer Construction Update # 23 
 

                                       
 
 
 
Work Completed this week (Aug 25 - Aug 29):  
 

• The contractor installed 600mm storm sewer including MH ST4 located at Union 
Road/Waugh Street Intersection, installed 375mm storm sewer connecting MH ST4B 
and MH ST4 including MH ST4B On Horton Street. 

• Road CBs and storm services reconnected to new storm sewer installation progresses. 
• Road construction with granular B will follow the storm sewer installation. 

 
Work Planned for (Sept 02 -Sept 05):  
 

• Install 525mm storm sewer from MH ST4 heading north on Union Road towards Talbot 
Line.  

• Road CBs and storm services reconnected to new storm sewer installation progresses. 
• Road construction with granular B will follow the storm sewer installation. 
 

Road Closure and Access:  

Storm Sewer Installation Road Construction. 
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• Union road is closed to through traffic from Talbot Line to Fingal Line. Detour signs are 
installed as per the detour plan. 

• The detour is set east of Union Rd via John Wise Road 
• Local traffic has access to properties 
• Walking path for pedestrian is on grass area East of silt fence along Union Road 
• Contractor built temporary by-pass road behind the properties at east of Union Road, 

between Teetzel Street and Fairground Street. This road is to be used only by 
emergency vehicles. 

• The Union Road/Talbot Line intersection is open for traffic. 
• Back to school week begins on September 2. For the first week, school bus pick-up and 

drop-off will be at the intersection of Talbot Lane and Union Road, maintaining the 
same locations used in June. 

•  
Construction Safety :  

• Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
• Please use caution when using the road or sidewalks in the construction zone and obey 

directions from traffic control. 
 
 

 
Ryszard Antczak 
Dillon Consulting Limited 

 


